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Good Morning,

May I make the following comments on the re-submission by National Highways, prior to
the closing date of 4 April for public comments:-

1. National Highways has not updated its carbon assessment and costs

2. It has not updated the scheme construction costs;

3. It has not fully considered alternative routes or measures to reduce road emissions or
included improvements to routes accessing the South-West; There may be problems

(not insurmountable) for an alternative route lying further to the south, but that would be a
cheaper option;

4. It has not considered/suggested a longer tunnel that would reduce the impact on the
World Heritage Site;

5. It has not made any changes to its proposals to take account of the 2021 World Heritage
Committee Decision

6. And it has ignored the Secretary of State's previous findings that the scheme it proposes
would have 'significantly adverse' effects on the World Heritage Site.

For these reasons I beg the Secretary of State will refuse permission for National
Highways to proceed with its present plans.

I thank the Secretary of State for his consideration of this email.

Malcolm Lees





